
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th November 2021 
 

Pendle Dogs Visit 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
I have booked for Pendle Dogs Charity to come in to school on Friday 19th November. They will 
come into assembly and talk to the students about their animal rescue work and how to look after 
a pet. They will be bringing two dogs with them and they will be in the hall for the assembly.  
 
If your child is allergic to dogs or is afraid of dogs, we can arrange for them to view the assembly 
over zoom rather than be in the hall. If you can let me know this information by returning the slip 
below, I can make the necessary alternative arrangements. 
 
Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 
Joanne Chatburn 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Pendle Dogs Visit (Return to J.Chatburn by 17th November) 
 
 

Child Name: ____________________________________________ Class: __________________ 
 
 
I would prefer for my child to attend the assembly over zoom. 
 

□ My child is allergic to dogs 

 

□ My child is frightened of dogs 

 
 
Signed: ________________________________________________ 


